
   

 

 
 
 
 

Via Email  
 
November 25, 2019 
 
Ken and Shannon Peterson 
 

Veresen Midstream General Partner, Inc. 
 
 

Attention:  Ken & Shannon Peterson Attention:  Brett Dawson 
Josh Miller 

 

Dear Sirs/Madam: 

 
RE:  Request for Regulatory Appeal by Ken & Shannon Peterson (Petersons) 

Veresen Midstream General Partner, Inc. (Veresen) 
  Application No.: 1212381;  Licence No.: 61274 
  Locations:  SE¼-24-071-11W6, NE¼ 24-071-11W6, SW¼-19-071-10W6 
  Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1925621 
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of the enclosed email 
correspondences from Shannon and Ken Peterson dated November 25th, 2019, confirming 
withdrawal of the above noted request for regulatory appeal. 
 
As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER has closed its file in 
relation to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<Original signed by> 
 
Aimée Hockenhull 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 
 
 
Encl:  
 
2019-11-25 EMF Petersons - No more appeals.PDF 
2019-11-25 EMF Veresen FWD: Petersons Request to Close.PDF 


